

Ohio Department of Natural Resources

JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR

JAMES ZEHRINGER, DIRECTOR

Division of Watercraft
Michael R. Miller, Acting Chief
2045 Morse Road, Building C-3
Columbus, Ohio 43229-6693
Phone: (614) 265-6480 Fax: (614) 261-8407

January 7, 2016

Director Troy Euton City of Gahanna, Department of Parks & Recreation 200 S. Hamilton Rd. Gahanna, OH 43230-

Dear Director Euton:

On behalf of Governor Kasich, Ohio Department of Natural Resources Director James Zehringer, and the Division of Watercraft, I am happy to announce the approval of the 2016 Boating Safety Education Grants. Your grant program is one of twenty nine (29) organizations across the state to receive funding.

The Division of Watercraft is awarding \$399,144.47 to political subdivisions and non-profit agencies for boating education programs. The evaluation and approval process was very competitive due to the number of grant requests received and the amount of available funding. We are happy to announce that the City of Gahanna, Department of Parks & Recreation will receive \$26,818.62 for your 2016 Boating Safety Education Program.

There will be a mandatory meeting for all grant recipients on January 29th in Columbus; a registration sheet with more information is enclosed. Please send you organization's grant manager to the meeting if possible.

Through your efforts Ohio will continue to be one of the safest, most productive and enjoyable boating environments in the country. For boaters now... and for the future, thank you.

Yours in Safe Boating,

Michael R. Miller, Acting Chief

Milala Miller

Ohio Department of Natural Resources

Division of Watercraft

cc: Craig Watson, Boating Education Grants Coordinator Mickey Nygaard, Grants Coordinator Grant File Number 2016-17